
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

DURING LETTER MONTH, A LISTENER WROTE: 

DEAR WRVM. I COULDN’T DECIDE IF I SHOULD SEND A BIRTHDAY CARD, SINCE THIS IS 

YOUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH, OR A THANK YOU NOTE, SINCE I AM TRULY THANKFUL 

FOR YOUR RADIO STATION. AS THIS CARD SAYS, GOD HAS PROVIDED THROUGH YOU. I 

HAVE BEEN BLESSED TO BE ABLE TO LISTEN TO YOUR PROGRAMMING FOR MANY YEARS 

AS I GREW UP AND AS I RAISED MY FAMILY. THROUGH YOU GOD HAS PROVIDED 

ENCOURAGING AND UPLIFTING MUSIC AND SOLID BIBLICAL TEACHING. THANK YOU 

AND HAPPY BIRTHDAY. 

BY THE WAY, SHE CHOSE TO WRITE HER NOTE IN A ‘THANK YOU’ CARD.  

IT’S ALWAYS A BLESSING FOR US TO HEAR FROM OUR LISTENERS. EVEN AS LISTENERS 

ARE WRITING TO REQUEST CALENDARS THEY TAKE THE TIME TO INCLUDE SHORT NOTES 

OF APPRECIATION AND ENCOURAGEMENT TO US.  

THIS MONTH WE OBSERVE THANKSGIVING DAY ON THE 26TH. BUT I AM HERE TO TELL 

YOU THAT EVERYDAY I AM THANKFUL FOR GOD’S BLESSINGS ON THIS RADIO MINISTRY; 

FOR THE MANY FAITHFUL LISTENERS WHO MAKE IT POSSIBLE FOR US TO STAY ON THE 

AIR PROCLAIMING THE GOODS NEWS OF SALVATION IN JESUS CHRIST. THANK YOU FOR 

LISTENING TODAY. THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS. AND THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING 

US WITH YOUR GIFTS. 

I’D LOVE TO HEAR FROM YOU.  

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174  [CALENDAR] 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


